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Please make sure to check the Berlin Wall website, Naviance, and the Guidance Suite Scholarship Bucket for updated scholarship information.
Local Scholarship information and applications will soon be available.
	The BHS School Counseling Dept. supports the high school’s mission to help all students ACHIEVE – the following events will take place:
Week of Feb. 1st – 10th Gr. Students will be working on Interest Inventories in the Computer Lab w/ counselors.
Week of Feb. 7th – 9th Gr. Students will be completing a personality inventory in the computer lab w/counselors.
Wednesday, Feb. 9th – 11th Graders will meet as a group with their counselors for an assembly on college/career planning.

Week of Feb. 14th- 11th Gr. Students will be working individually with their counselors on college/career planning
Week of Feb. 21st – Winter Vacation
March 3th – Junior College Planning Eve – Aud. 7pm

	Important Information Regarding CAPT
The Connecticut Academic Performance Test will be administered the first two weeks in March for all Grade 10 students. Those students in Grades 11 and 12 who have not yet met the Performance Standards for Graduation will either retake those sections that they did not achieve “proficiency” on or they will be given some form of CAPT assessment.  
Grade 9 students will be scheduled to take a CAPT practice or simulation test during this same time frame.  School will operate on a modified schedule to accommodate the testing.
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	Students Must Have a Pass to come to the School Counseling Suite!  Also, sign up sheets are on the counselor’s doors
	Attention Seniors:
Please make sure that you are putting your college information on NAVIANCE – Check out the new look by going to https://connection.naviance.com/berlin
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	National School Counseling Week
February 7th – February 11th 

School Counselors actively engage in helping students examine their abilities, strengths, interests, and talents while focusing on positive ways to enhance each student’s personal/social, academic, and career development.  School Counselors work hard to develop a partnership with parents as they encounter the challenges of raising children in today’s ever changing society.  Together with parents and educators, school counselors assist in providing an educational system where students can realize their potential and set healthy, realistic, and optimistic goals for themselves.  Professional school counselors are certified, experienced educators with a Master’s degree in guidance and counseling which helps in making them an integral part of your student’s educational program!!
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	First week of February – Grade 10 students will complete the Career Interest Inventory on Naviance: 

Gr. 10 students will be going to the computer lab during their Social Studies classes to discover their interests in order to start focusing on Colleges and Careers.

Students will be directed to go to https://connection.naviance.com/berlin
Once there, where it asks for an email they should put in their firstname.lastname, then in the password section they will put in “bhs and their student number.  This is a great website for college and career exploration.

The second week in February the counselors will be meeting with the Freshmen to work with them on a personal inventory entitled “Do What You Are” which will also be on Naviance and students will be given registration information to log onto Naviance.

	Selective Service Reminder:  Males who will be celebrating their 18th birthday must register with the Selective Service within 30 days of their 18th birthday – it is required by Federal Law.  This helps you to stay eligible for federal student loans, Federal job training, and Federal jobs.   http://www.sss.gov/default.htm
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For students interested in improving their test scores for the SAT’s offered both on May 7th and June 4th at Berlin High School, SAT preparation programs will be offered at the High School.

Revolutions Prep will be offering classes at BHS starting March 19th for the May 7th test.  Preparation for the June 4th test will be posted on our website at a later date. You can register by going to www.revolutionprep.com or by calling 1-877-738-7737.

Kaplan Test Preparation and Administration Center will also be offering classes at BHS.  Check our website for further information.
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